
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Down load our Remind App. Code is @kk6b7c 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spot News 
NSCHOOL NAME 
Happy Birthday Jesus! 
 We will spend the next three weeks focusing on the birth of Jesus 
and getting ready to celebrate this very special day. We will be 
transforming our Dino Land into a Stable. We will have dress up 
clothes for being an angel, shepherds, The Three Kings, Joseph 
and Mary and of course Baby Jesus. We will have lots of nativity 
sets to play with also. We will also be working on a special gift for 
our families…so no peeking! 
 

With the holiday shopping upon us, 
we wanted to let you know that we 
are part of the Amazon Smile 
program. You can go to 
smile.amazon and select Shepherd 
of the Hills Presbyterian Church-
Casper, Wyoming. A percentage of 
our purchases will be directly 
donated to our preschool. It does 
not change the cost of your item or 
effect your total cost in any way. 

11/20-24: NO School—
Thanksgiving Break 
11/28: Classes resume 
12/11: Violin Concert by the 
Franklin Class 
12/14: Last day of classes 
12/14: Last day for Care 
and Share donations 
Dec. 18-Jan. 1: NO School—
Christmas Break 
Jan.2: Classes resume 
Tuition is due by the 1st of 
each month. Please pay by 
the 15th to avoid a late fee. 
The tuition for Spot’s is 
$120.00 

Important 
Dates 

*Fall/Winter is in the 
air, so be sure your 
child is dressed for the 
weather and has a 
jacket. Also, your child 
will need a back pack 
(which comes to school 
each day your child is in 
school),  with winter 
coat, snowpants, snow 
boots, hat and gloves to 
keep them warm. It 
also will teach them 
how to dress 
themselves. It’s a win-
win. 
 
*If your child is not 
feeling well, please 
keep them home. Let 
your child’s teacher 
know by using the 
Remind app or calling 
234-8522 
 
*Facebook page has 
information on events. 
Website is 
www.shephillscdc.com 
for current calendar, 
newsletter and 
reminders. 

Reminders 
 

We will be finishing our first round of 
VIP by mid- November. The second 
round will have the children taking 
home the notebook with “What I did 
with Spot”. This will give you and 
your child the opportunity to see all 
their friends and what they did. 

November 28-December 14, 2023 

VIP 

Our Care and Share project this year is 

Seton House. They are requesting 

pajamas, slippers, children’s movies to 

watch on TV/DVD and new stuffed 

animals. The stuffed animals are given 

out to the children when they first arrive. 

A box or wagon will be in the entryway 

for the donations.  

http://www.shephillscdc.com/


 


